
 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON COURSES 

June 30, 2020 

To:  Dylan Rodríguez, Chair  

  Riverside Division 

From:  Randolph C. Head, Chair  

  Committee on Courses 

 

Re:  Proposed BS/MS Five Year Combined Degree Program in Statistics 

The Committee on Courses reviewed and supports the proposal for a BS/MS Five Year 

Combined Degree Program in Statistics.   

Academic Senate 


